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July 15, 2010 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON - M4P 1E4 

 

Via Board’s Web portal and by mail 

 

Dear Ms.Walli: 

 

Re:  Board File No. EB- 2010- 0002  

Hydro One Networks Inc Motion to Sever Review of the “High 5 Proposal”  

 

The Electricity Distributors Association (EDA) is the voice of Ontario’s local distribution 

companies (LDCs).  The EDA represents the interests of over 80 publicly and privately owned 

LDCs in Ontario.  

 

The EDA notes that the AMPCO’s High 5 proposal is likely to have a large impact on 

distributors’ customers, specifically Residential & General Service customers with less than 

5000 kW.   If the High 5 proposal is approved, it would significantly shift the transmission costs 

from AMPCO's members to distributors’ customers. Therefore, the proposal needs a thorough 

examination requiring appropriate notice to all affected parties so that stakeholders could focus 

solely on this complex issue to give it the best attention possible. 

 

Given that it is a material issue that requires a thorough hearing, the EDA recommends a 

separate generic proceeding for review and assessment of the High 5 proposal. 

 

 

Yours truly,  

 

“Original Signed” 

 

 

Dev Pasumarty 

Policy Analyst  

 

Copy to: Ms. Anne-Marie Reilly; Regulatory Coordinator – Regulatory Affairs; Hydro One 

Networks Inc; 8
th
 Floor, South Tower, 483 Bay Street, Toronto, Ontario, M5G 2P5  

(Regulatory@HydroOne.com) 
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